
FAQs 
What is Hoopla? Hill Hoopla is our school’s largest fundraiser and is the primary opportunity to provide our
kids with more resources in the classroom. All parents, staff and community members are encouraged to
attend. All proceeds go straight back to our kids to improve their overall educational experience.

What’s fun about a fundraiser? It’s a party! Our focus this year is on community building. We have an
amazing night planned that brings all Hill families together to celebrate our amazing school. We also
encourage you to talk with folks who have attended Hoopla in the past. You won’t want to miss out on the fun!

What should I expect? There will be music, street tacos, a queso fountain, cocktails, dancing, a chance to bid
on silent and teacher auctions and buy in parties – and the unique opportunity to attend a private event at
Austin FC’s Q2 Stadium!

How do I participate? Ticket sales will begin the second week of March. Buy a ticket and show up in your
favorite FC gear.

What’s a buy-in party? It’s a party hosted/donated by Hill families. All money raised goes straight to the
school. There are adult parties, kid parties and grade level parties to choose from. This is a fun and amazing
way to connect with the Hill community and give back to the school.

What are teacher auction items? These are unique experiences for our kids, that are donated and created by
our amazing teachers, and can be bid on the night of the event – similar to a buy-in party. For example,
“teacher for the day” or “a popcorn party at recess with two friends.”

What is the silent auction? We have a team soliciting donations from businesses around Austin. We will
package these donations and then post them for bidding the night of the event.

http://www.hillelementary.com/hill-hoopla/

